
BWS/CIR/064/2021-22   CIRCULAR      

14.10.2021        BHARATAM WORLD SCHOOL                                                  

 

Dear Parents 

Wishing you a Happy Dussehra and a prosperous life. 

You are hereby informed that this Saturday i.e. 16th of October, the school will 
remain closed and in lieu of this holiday, 4th Saturday of this month i.e. 23rd of 
October will be a working day. This break is to facilitate children to enjoy the 
Dussehra Break (i.e. 15th to 17th Oct, 2021)           

Thanks & Regards  

Team BWS 

 


